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Memorandum on cooperation was signed between nongovernmental organization “For Rights of
Persons with Disabilities” and International Investors Association. For integration of persons
with disabilities into the society, exchange program to Turkey are scheduled. In the frames of
the three- year memorandum, association will be involved in target programs of the
nongovernmental organization.
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